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Dear Parents and Carers, 

River of Hope Silk Pageant Flags, The Platinum Jubilee 

The children visited the Landmark Theatre to look at their wonderful banners which will 

be a part of The Platinum Jubilee Pageant celebrating Her Majesty The Queen’s incredible 

70-year reign. The event takes place on Sunday 5th June 2022, in and around the streets 

near Buckingham Palace, St James’s Park and Whitehall.  The live event will be broadcast 

across the globe on the BBC from 14:30 - 17:00 (UK time) and be watched by a predicted 

one billion people.  The winning entry designs can be viewed at www.riverofhope.co.uk . 

We’re thrilled that the children’s designs are a central part of this big day. 

 

 

  

http://www.riverofhope.co.uk/


Platinum Jubilee Celebrations at Pip and Jim’s Church, Ilfracombe 

The children across the school have been making flowers for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Celebrations.  The flowers will be on public display for everyone to enjoy at Pip and Jim’s 

Church from Thursday 2nd June to Tuesday 7th June 2022.  The Church will be hosting a 

number of events including a Pirates and Smugglers Children’s Treasure Hunt on Friday  

3rd June and a Cake Stall and Games on Saturday 4th June.  

 

Lions, Enchanted Woodland, Coombe Woods, Goodleigh 

The children in Lions class had a wonderful trip to Coombe Woods. They explored the 

beautiful countryside and learned how to identify a range of common flowers and trees. 

They found a fairy village and used their imaginations to build homes for the fairies. 

     

 

Swimming 

The children across the school enjoyed their swimming sessions in the school pool. 

     

Swimming timetable:   

Monday Kingfishers 

Tuesday Nursery, Turtles, Starfish, Lions 

Wednesday Nursery, Swallows 

Thursday Swans 

Friday Zebras, Jellyfish, Elephants 

 



Jellyfish, Turtles and Starfish trip to Northam Burrows Country Park, Bideford  

Your child will need to wear clothes and footwear that are suitable for the beach and 

bring a sun hat. The children will depart and return during the school day. 

Tuesday 7th June – Jellyfish 

Wednesday 8th June – Turtles and Starfish 

 

Swans, Swallows, and Kingfishers trip to the National Marine Aquarium, Plymouth 

The children in Swans, Swallows, and Kingfishers classes should arrive at school at 8am in 

the morning for the trip to the National Marine Aquarium, Plymouth on Friday 10th June.  

The children will arrive back at school at 6.30pm in the evening. 

School Car Park 

For safety reasons, please could pedestrians keep to the footpath around the edge of the 

school car park.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday  30th May –  

Monday 6th June 

Half-Term Holiday 

Tuesday 7th June 
Back to School 
 

Jellyfish trip to Northam Burrows Country Park, Bideford 

Wednesday 8th June Turtles and Starfish trip to Northam Burrows Country 

Park, Bideford 

Friday 10th June Swans, Swallows, and Kingfishers trip to the National 

Marine Aquarium, Plymouth 

Thursday 16th June Teddy Bear’s Picnic – Reception and Years One and Two 

 


